Tony Anaya
GOVERNOR

SECRETARY

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anp MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL. CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

January 20, 1983 P.O. DRAWER DO

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210
(S05) 748-12€3

Rault Petroleum Corporation
103 North Penn
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Re: Tommy Federal
#1-P-24-9-22
Und. Abo Pool

Gentlemen:

We have received a Notice of Connect as of January 11, 1983
from Transwestern Pipeline Company.

Before an allowable catl be assigned to this well, we will need
a copy of the Completion Report and a Deviation report, signed
and notarized.
If you have any questions, please call us.

Very truly yours,

“Teslie A. Clements
Supervisor, District II
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